
 

 

 

April 22, 2016  
 

 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
 
All products certified as FD&C Red No. 40, FD&C Yellow No. 5, FD&C Yellow No. 6, FD&C Red No. 3 and 
FD&C Blue No. 1 are not among those chemicals listed according to Proposition 65, the Safe Drinking 
Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986.   
 
 
A list of the most current chemicals (dated April 22, 2016) can be found here:   
http://www.oehha.ca.gov/prop65/CRNR_notices/list_changes/pdf/P65single04222016.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

Savannah R. Holmer 
Manager- Quality & Regulatory Affairs  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This information is being provided as a guide, with the data that we have available to us at this time. Regulations can change or 
be revised and we always recommend that you confirm the regulatory status of any food ingredient directly with the proper 
local governing agency. 

 

http://www.oehha.ca.gov/prop65/CRNR_notices/list_changes/pdf/P65single04222016.pdf



